
 

 

 
 
Notification email – Submissions received on our Powerco CPP Issues paper – 22 September 2017 
 
Good morning  
 
Today we have published submissions responding to our 18 August Issues paper on Powerco’s CPP 
proposal.  
 
The submissions and our Issues paper are available on our website at: 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/electricity/cpp/cpp-proposals-and-
decisions/powercocpp/powerco-customised-price-quality-path-proposal/ 
 
The submissions we received were from:  

 Aurora Energy 

 Contact Energy 

 ERANZ 

 Fonterra 

 Kamanda Developments Limited 

 MEUG 

 NZIER (on behalf of MEUG) 

 Orion 

 Powerco 

 T3-TransitionTownThames 

 Transpower 

 Trustpower 

 
We thank these parties for their submissions.  
 
 
Kind regards 
  
  
Matthew Lewer 
Manager, Price-Quality Regulation | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand  
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3820| matthew.lewer@comcom.govt.nz 
  
Follow us on Twitter|@NZComCom  
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